
 

 

Message to the UC Berkeley campus community re: antisemitic posters on campus following 

controversy surrounding DeCal Course  

September 22, 2016  

 

 

Antisemitic posters on campus 

 

This week a number of posters have appeared on campus that include anti-Semitic rhetoric. The 

language used violates our Principles of Community, as well as the Regents’ Principles Against 

Intolerance. 

In accordance with our well known 'time, place, and manner' rules, we have instructed that the posters 

be removed. We urge all in our campus community to use this opportunity to reinforce our values as a 

campus, and to report any further incidents. 

We will continue to do everything in our power to ensure we have a campus climate that is safe, 

welcoming, and respectful for all.  

 

http://diversity.berkeley.edu/principles-community
http://regents.universityofcalifornia.edu/aar/mare.pdf
http://regents.universityofcalifornia.edu/aar/mare.pdf
http://geneq.berkeley.edu/hate_crimes

